Callum Firth

From: Charmian Eckersley

Sent: Wednesday, 13 November 2019 3:50 PM
To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox

Subject: Myuna Bay Recreation Centre

| wish to ask the Panel looking into the Eraring ash dam issues to reconsider holding a public meeting, because since
the closure of Myuna Bay Rec Centre, the public interest and concern in ash waste and all the associated issues, has
increased dramatically.

Charmian Eckersley






